
 
 

November 9, 2023 

 

Dear Tucson Frustrated Maestros Attendee: 

Thank you for assisting your association at FMCA’s 108th International Convention. Your 

volunteer identification card will be in your confirmation packet. Display the identification 

card and date of entry credential you received with your confirmation materials inside your 

vehicle’s windshield on the driver’s side without obstructing the driver’s view.  

Frustrated Maestro volunteers should enter the grounds between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on 

Sunday, March 17. Those who have chosen to park in the area reserved for Frustrated Maestros 

will be directed to their sites. Those not parking with the Frustrated Maestros group will be 

parked according to the type of parking they selected when registering. The Frustrated Maestros 

Volunteer Captain will coordinate all rehearsals and other group activities and distribute 

volunteer pins and hats,  

A volunteer appreciation will be at evening entertainment on Thursday, March 21, 2024. Please 

wear your hat or visor to evening entertainment.  

Thank you for your participation. We are looking forward to working with you at Tucson.  

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Feiler 

Events Manager 

Cc: Convention File; Doug Uhlenbrock, Director of Events, Rita Moore, Volunteer Coordinator 

 

FRUSTRATED MAESTROS CAPTAIN:  
 
TBD  
 
 

 

 


